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Barry

further to the budget announcement last week please find attached a letter from Frances
confirming the lines allocated to FETA within the draft budget.

| will be in touch soon to arrange a date to come out for a more detailed discussion but in the
meantime please feel free to contact me if you have any queries.

Best regards

Lesley

<<C2053362.doc>>
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This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use,
disclosure, storage, copying or distr bution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email,
remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.
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